
From: Julie Friebele
To: "Erin Gallagher"
Subject: RE: FOIA: emails - Response
Date: Friday, April 20, 2018 12:15:00 PM
Attachments: 4-6-2018 FOIA Response Records Emailed to Erin Gallagher - Marian Gibson emails_Redacted.pdf

Good Morning Ms. Gallagher,

This email is in response to your FOIA request relating to:

Please provide under the Freedom of Information Act all emails between Marion Gibson and any and all agents of
Northpoint from January 2018 to present:

Please provide any and all emails exchange between Gibson and the Village Board and the Mayor Jenco for the
same period.

Response: The emails/records responsive to your FOIA request are attached and contain certain redactions. The
material redacted (unless otherwise noted in the specific emails below) are subject to the “deliberative process”
exemption pursuant to 5 ILCS 140(1)(f) in that it contains preliminary drafts, notes, recommendations, memoranda
and other records in which opinions are expressed or where policies and/or actions are formulated.

The email dated April 4, 2018 at 9:34am - the material redacted is exempt under section 7(1)(c) in that it contains
“personal information” contained within public records, the disclosure of which would constitute a clearly
unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.

The email dated March 29, 2018 at 4:52pm - the material redacted is exempt under section 7(1)(m) in that it
contains communication between a public body and an attorney representing the public body.

The person responsible for this partial denial is Julie Friebele FOIA officer. You may appeal this
partial denial to the Illinois Attorney General Public Access Counselor:

Sarah Pratt
Acting Public Access Counselor
Office of the Attorney General
500 S. 2nd Street
Springfield, Illinois 62706
1-877-299-3642

You also have the right to judicial review of this decision.

Thank you,

Julie Friebele
Village Clerk
Village of Elwood
401 E. Mississippi Avenue
Elwood, IL 60421
815-424-1079 Fax 815-423-6861

-----Original Message-----
From: Erin Gallagher <eiregall@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2018 8:37 PM
To: julie.friebele@villageofelwood.com
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Subject: FOIA: emails

Please provide under the Freedom of Information Act all emails between Marion Gibson and any and all agents of
Northpoint from January 2018 to present:

Please provide any and all emails exchange between Gibson and the Village Board and the Mayor Jenco for the
same period.

Erin L. Gallagher
815-641-7760 cell


